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No Shouting Policy

1. Childcare Services at Queen’s operate a ‘No Shouting Policy’.  
We believe that children have the right to be listened to, to speak and be spoken to in a respectful manner. 
Childcare Services feel that it is inappropriate for any member of staff, volunteer or student to shout or raise their voice inappropriately to any child, unless in an emergency where a child may be in immediate risk of harm or injury.
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